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Director at Large Report 

General Meeting May 3rd, 2022 

The two Director at Large positions, as specified in duties and responsibilities of DCHA 
Directors, are determined by the President and may be to assist other Directors in the 
completion of their tasks or to assume an ad hoc role. 
 
In the capacity to assist, I have participated in inventory count. 
 
In ad hoc roles, I continue with ordering magnetic name tags which I will resume doing in May, 
with DC Community activities opening up.  Other activities included ordering the new rolling 
bulletin board, organizing the decorating of the Hall for Xmas which meant assisting Shelley 
Broster, and completing the First Aid Certification program.  As Board liaison with Ministry of 
Transportation and Infrastructure with regard to upgrading Head of the Lake Road, I was happy 
to see the project completed last fall. 
 
Mainly, I freely offer my opinions on most, if not all topics, under discussion by DCHA. 
 
I am completing my term as a DAL this year and hope the remaining months are smooth ones.  
My board colleagues have been and continue to be great people to work with and I commend 
them all in their diligence, perseverance, and patience dealing with the many taxing issues of 
the recent years. 
 
Thanks to residents and members for your support of our Community.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

June MacGregor 

DCHA Director at Large 

 


